
 

Aloha Class of 2022 ʻOhana! 
  
Hauʻoli Makahiki Hou! Here’s to 2020 and the start of Quarter 3/Semester 2! 
  
Important Dates 

 Tuesday, January 7 - School Resumes 
 Tuesday, January 14 - 2022 Parent Meeting (6pm @ Konia 210) 

o AGENDA: Sophomore Banquet, Senior Lūʻau 2020 
o See https://imua2022.weebly.com/parents for more info 
o *Can’t make the meeting in-person? Join us ONLINE at: 

http://bit.ly/20200114ParentMeeting 
 Monday, January 20 - NO School (Martin Luther King, Jr. Holiday) 
 Tuesday, January 21 - Thursday, January 23 - Sophomore Banquet 

Ticket PICK UP (see info below) 

Sophomore Banquet 
The sophomore banquet, themed A Night in Hollywood, will be held on Saturday, 
January 25, 2020 from 5:30 pm - 10:00 pm at Kekūhaupiʻo Gym.  
  
If you missed the chance to purchase tickets last month, you are in LUCK! We 
worked with our Student Activities Accountant to reopen the online site. Please 
see the links below. 

 If you did NOT purchase any tickets in December and would like to 
purchase tickets now, please use THIS site: http://bit.ly/KSK2022SBTix.  

 If you purchased ONE (1) ticket in December but need a GUEST ticket 
for your 2022 son/daughter, please use THIS site: 
http://bit.ly/KSK2022SBGuestTix to purchase ONE (1) GUEST ticket. 

 NOTE: These sites will only be available from 12:01am Tuesday, 
January 7 through 11:59pm Thursday, January 9. This is the 
ABSOLUTE LAST CHANCE to purchase tickets. NO REFUNDS. 

As a reminder, students may purchase a maximum of TWO (2) tickets, one for 
the student and one for his/her guest (for banquet, guests must be in high 
school or no older than 19 years of age). NO REFUNDS. Ticket costs are as 
follows: 



 (1) ticket for (1) KSK 2022 student = $18 
 (2) tickets for (2) KSK 2022 students = $36 
 (2) tickets for (1) KSK 2022 student AND (1) NON KSK 2022 GUEST = 

$40 
 NO REFUNDS 

Please note that ALL sales must be completed ONLINE (debit/credit cards and 
bank account info required). NOTE: There is a $2.50 fee due to insufficient 
funds. 
  
For more information about sophomore banquet (including ticket sales, ticket pick 
up and dress code), please see the 2022 Weebly at: 
https://imua2022.weebly.com/sophomore-banquet.  
  
KŌKUA Needed - Sophomore Banquet!! 
We need your kōkua at our Sophomore Banquet. If you are CLEARED to 
volunteer and are willing and able to kōkua, please complete the online form at: 
http://bit.ly/SophmoreBanquetKokua. We need approximately 15-20 parents to 
kōkua. Here are the details: 

 Event: Sophomore Banquet 
 Time: 5:00 pm - 10:30 pm (the actual banquet runs from 5:30 pm-10:00 pm) 
 Date: Saturday, January 25, 2020 
 Location: Kekūhaupiʻo Gym 

**If you are NOT cleared yet but would like to volunteer, please be sure to 
complete and submit your volunteer paperwork ASAP! KS has implemented a 
new process which can take up to TWO WEEKS to complete, so if you haven’t 
already submitted your application, please do so right away. Volunteer 
applications can be downloaded at: https://apps.ksbe.edu/par/volunteering. 
  
If you haven’t already done so, please BOOKMARK our 2022 Weebly at: 
https://imua2022.weebly.com/.  
  
Finally, don’t forget to check your e-mail every THURSDAY for our 2022 e-mail 
blasts sent from the Parents & Alumni Relations (PAR) Office.  
  
I MUA WA22IORS! 
Sascha Baron, Class Parent 
Kim & Koa Lum, Class Parents 
Kaʻula & Rory-James Santos, ATP reps 
Rachelle Saffery, Class Advisor 


